
   
 

   
 

 

 
Central Coast Regional District 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
911 CALL SERVICE FEASIBILITY STUDY  

ADDENDUM #1 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
The Central Coast Regional District (CCRD) responds to questions from proponents 
regarding its recently posted Request for Proposals (RFP) for a CCRD 911 Services 
Feasibility Study issued on January 10th, 2025 as follows: 
 

1. In response to questions concerning the total budget authorizations for the works 
included in the RFP: the Board of Directors has publicly authorized expenses not 
exceeding $50,000. 
 

2. Page 3 – Needs Assessment a. Reads: “Identify the current emergency 
communication systems in the CCRD for Fire Services, Emergency Services and 
Police Services.”   
 
Please note that this is not anticipated to include radio, paging, smartphone and 
other communication systems of those respective agencies. It is intended to have 
the successful proponent understand and report on existing systems for how 
residents currently make emergency calls for emergency services in the Central 
Coast Regional District.  
 
This would inform preliminary data gathering for the study and is only expected to be 
used insofar as it logically informs the implementation of expressed service levels in 
the RFP (implementation of a 911 Call Service in the Central Coast Regional 
District). 
 

3. Page 3 – Needs Assessment b. Reads: “Evaluate the gaps and limitations in existing 
emergency response processes.” 

Please note that this step is intended to help the successful proponent identify what 
unique needs and gaps exist in the ways that residents currently make emergency 
calls for emergency services in the Central Coast Regional District, and is only 
expected to be used insofar as it logically informs the implementation of expressed 
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service levels in the RFP (implementation of a 911 Call Service in the Central Coast 
Regional District). 

COMMUNICATIONS REGARDING THIS RFP 

Enquiries from all Proponents regarding this RFP must be directed to:   
Contact: Duncan Malkinson 
Email: dmalkinson@ccrd.ca  
Telephone: 250-782-0187 

Information obtained from any other source regarding this RFP is not official and should not 
be relied upon. 
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